Make up sentences to read the information about Leeds.

- 1. clothing / is / Leeds / of / industry / in / England. / West / the / of / center / the / Yorkshire
- 2. also / important / It / of / wool / producer / textiles. / is / an
- 3. south-east / The / Yorkshire / lies / field / south / Leeds. / important / coal / to / and / of / the
- 4. field / The / several / provides / stations / power / for / in / the / region. / coal
- 5. and / Clothing / wool / are / traditional / Leeds / textiles / the / products / in / made
- 6. electronic / In / computer / addition / engineering / Leeds / developed / has / important / defense, / industries / and / vehicle
- 7. major / The / city / center / is / of / and / a / business / cultural / and / University / the / of / home / the / Leeds

. Read the text and answer the questions.

Glasgow is the largest city in Scotland and a center of industry and commerce. It lies on both sides of the River Clyde which leads into the Atlantic Ocean near Glasgow, and the city serves as a port for oceangoing vessels. Glasgow is a center of engineering activities. Its manufactured goods include computers and other electronic products. Major Scotch whisky firms have their headquarters in the city. Glasgow is a center for Scottish television broadcasting, and some filmmaking takes place there. Glasgow's history can be traced back to the founding of a church in the 500's on the city's present site by Saint Kentigera. The city was founded about 1180. In the 1700's Glasgow became an important port, and it contributed to its prosperity. Glasgow was one of the first cities to become involved in the Industrial Revolution, which began in the 1700's. James Watts developed his steam engine near Glasgow.

- 1. Glasgow is the largest city in Wales, isn't it?
- 2. Where is it situated?
- 3. What engineering activities are developed in Glasgow?
- 4. What can you say about the history of the city?
- 5. When did Glasgow become an important port?